
Cleaners 
Strike Ballot 
London Underground 
cleaners, employed 
by ABM are to ballot 
for strike action  

They are demanding 
improved pay and 
conditions, more job 
security and free travel.  

Say No to Lone Working 
Health & Safety reps from the Branch had a meeting with our 
Regional Organiser and NEC members about how to fight back 
against lone working 

There have been a high number of violent crimes on 
the District East group and unfortunately we have 
seen an increase in staff assaults. We have 
demanded that our stations are fully staffed and 
that our members can work safely.  

The company have committed to visiting the group 
to see if they will increase staff numbers. If we don’t 
get a satisfactory outcome, we will have no choice 
but to take action by refusing to accept unsafe 
working conditions 

 1

LU Pay Talks 
We met with the 
company for our 
7th day of pay talks. 
Branch Secretary, 
Lorna Tooley has 
been at each 
meeting.  
LU presented their 
latest offer, which 
they have sent out 
to all staff.  
The offer was 
rejected as it does 
not meet the 
demands of our pay 
claim. 
We will return for 
further talks with the 
assistance of 
arbitration service, 
ACAS 



Join Us at Pride 

London Pride is taking place on Saturday 6th 
July. You are invited to join us march in the parade. 
Over a million people attend Pride each year and it is 
a great chance to promote the RMT. 
Come along and meet other RMT members and stand 
up for equality. Everyone is welcome to attend.  
Meet 12pm RMT Unity House (Kings Cross) 
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Next Meeting 
NEW VENUE 

The Three Lords  
27 The Minories,  

EC3N 1DE 
Nearest stations: 

Aldgate/Tower Hill 

Thursday 4th July 15:30 
All welcome

Could you be a rep? 
We need someone to fill the position of 
Union Learning Rep for the H&C/Circle 

Line. 
Union Learning Reps assist people to 

access learning, whether that be formal 
qualifications like GCSEs or help pursuing 

other interests such as photography or 
yoga. 

Making Auto Safe  

Our trains reps have requested a line wide 
reps meeting to discuss issues with 
automatic running.  
Changing from auto to manual numerous 
times during a trip could increase your 
chances of errors and we do not want to see 
anyone disciplined for this.  
We need to ensure that we have the strongest 
agreements in place for our members and 
learn from other lines who have already made 
the switch to auto.  
It is vital we avoid problems we’ve had in the 
past where new ways of working are 
introduced, but only reps from one depot are 
consulted. 


